
From: Matthew Shepherd <Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 Sep 2024 12:12:16
To: dmsimport@westberks.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury
Attachments: BOB ICB Planning Application Response 23 02094 FULMAJ v2.pdf

 

From: JOHNSEN, Will (NHS BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND BERKSHIRE WEST ICB - 10Q) <will.johnsen@nhs.net> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:30 AM
To: Matthew Shepherd <Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk>; PLANNING (NHS BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND 
BERKSHIRE WEST INTEGRATED CARE BOARD) <bobicb.planning@nhs.net>
Subject: RE: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Matthew
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to resubmit the application in light of the changes you have highlighted below and in the cover 
letter. Please see the updated response on behalf of the BOB ICB.
 
Kind regards
 
Will
 
Will Johnsen
Primary Care Coordinator
Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire West Integrated Care Board
 
Email / MS Teams: will.johnsen@nhs.net  
Web: bucksoxonberksw.icb.nhs.uk

 
Office address: Second Floor, Sandford Gate, East Point Business Park, Oxford OX4 6LB
 
 

 

From: Matthew Shepherd <Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:03 AM
To: PLANNING (NHS BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND BERKSHIRE WEST INTEGRATED CARE BOARD) 
<bobicb.planning@nhs.net>; JOHNSEN, Will (NHS BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND BERKSHIRE WEST ICB - 10Q) 
<will.johnsen@nhs.net>
Subject: RE: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury
 

Dear Will
 

Thank you for your formal response, I am the case officer dealing with this application. As part of amendments received on this 
application the number of units has increased by one and the mix of units has been adjusted as per the attached covering. I don’t 
think we had an update from you in regards the require obligation 
 
Can you please review the covering letter and provide an updated response to us? 
 
Kind Regards

You don't often get email from matthew.shepherd@westberks.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

mailto:will.johnsen@nhs.net
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/IiAECyr5kiL68LDHZPhN7?domain=bucksoxonberksw.icb.nhs.uk/
mailto:Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk
mailto:bobicb.planning@nhs.net
mailto:will.johnsen@nhs.net
mailto:matthew.shepherd@westberks.gov.uk
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/SH3LCzK5lf48k4DsXr0fB?domain=aka.ms


 
Matthew Shepherd 
Senior Planning Officer 
Development & Regulation West Berkshire Council
Market Street, Newbury, RG14 5LD 
01635 519583 |
Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk
www.westberks.gov.uk  
 

From: PLANNING (BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND BERKSHIRE WEST STP) <bobicb.planning@nhs.net> 
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 10:05 AM
To: Planapps <Planapps@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

FAO Case Officer – Debra Inston 
 
Dear Deborah
 
Please see the attached formal response to the above planning application on behalf of the BOB ICB. If you have any queries 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch.
 
Kind regards
 
Will
 
Will Johnsen
Primary Care Coordinator
Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire West Integrated Care Board
 
Phone: 0300 561 1864 | email / MS Teams: will.johnsen@nhs.net 
Web: bucksoxonberksw.icb.nhs.uk

  

Office address: Second Floor, Sandford Gate, East Point Business Park, Oxford OX4 6LB

mailto:Matthew.Shepherd@westberks.gov.uk
http://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/rsp1CBLpEi8Pw8qijDd-C?domain=westberks.gov.uk/
mailto:bobicb.planning@nhs.net
mailto:Planapps@westberks.gov.uk
mailto:will.johnsen@nhs.net
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/IiAECyr5kiL68LDHZPhN7?domain=bucksoxonberksw.icb.nhs.uk/


 
 

 

From: Planapps <Planapps@westberks.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 3:21 PM
To: PLANNING (BUCKINGHAMSHIRE, OXFORDSHIRE AND BERKSHIRE WEST STP) <bobicb.planning@nhs.net>
Subject: 23/02094/FULMAJ - The Mall, The Kennet Centre, Newbury
 

Please find attached 
consultation for the above

 
Kind regards
Kalyani Gadey (YANI) (She/Her)
on behalf of Planning Committee
Technical Officer - Planning
Development and Regulation
 

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any 
views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West Berkshire Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, 
you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have 
received this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire Council may be subject to recording and or monitoring in 
accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a 
third party on request.

************************************************************************************** 
******************************

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please:
i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it; and 
ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation 
to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful). 
Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all NHS staff in 
England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with 
NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail – NHSmail Support

************************************************************************************** 
******************************

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please:
i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it; and 
ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation 
to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful). 
Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all NHS staff in 
England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with 
NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail – NHSmail Support

You don't often get email from planapps@westberks.gov.uk. Learn why this is important
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https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/H-rqCD9rEi3jE3pHlhj1T?domain=support.nhs.net/
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